
Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: March 10, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  Paving Bid Results

I would like the opportunity to discuss with the Board of Education information on 
the bid results for the summer 2025 paving projects at Central Office, Franklin 
High School, and the Bentley Track at the next Committee of the Whole meeting 
on March 10, 2025. The bid opening for this Sinking Fund project occurred on 
February 26, 2025, and post-bid interviews were conducted on March 4, 2025. 

The recommended low responsible bidder is Best Asphalt, Inc., Romulus, 
Michigan, in the amount of $1,318,872, which includes the base bid for paving at 
Central Office Complex and acceptance of both alternate bids for paving a 
portion of Franklin’s student parking lot in the amount of $258,494 and repaving 
the Bentley field track in the amount of $94,859. We are recommending a 10% 
contingency amount of $131,887 for a total Board approval amount of 
$1,450,759. The recommended funding source for the paving project will be from 
the Sinking Fund.  

Thank you.
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